

## St Mary's Catholic First School Lucena Lane, Dorchester, Dorsel, DT1 200 Tel: 01806 262262 Fax: 01806 257101





E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Wirs Paula Reads

6<sup>th</sup> June 2018



Dear Reception Parents

As you know we would like to offer swimming to our Reception children on Tuesdays and Thursdays between 2.30 and 3.15 pm.



To be able to provide this facility we need to have two trained parent lifeguards in attendance at these sessions. At the present time we have only had a very small number of Reception parents able to undertake the Lifeguard training and pool awareness session.

We have arranged for the Royal Life Saving Society UK to run another Lifeguard training session at St Mary's, please if you are able to attend and become a lifeguard for some of the Reception sessions this would be greatly appreciated, otherwise we may not be able to offer the opportunity of swimming for our Reception children.



The training session will be run on:

Tuesday 19<sup>th</sup> June – 1.30 – 3.00 pm

Please complete and return the form overleaf to the school office by Monday 11th June.

Many thanks.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Paula Fearn

Head Teacher

## PLEASE COMPLETE & RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY Monday 11th June 2018

## **POOL LIFEGUARD TRAINING 2018**

NAME:
CONTACT HOME PHONE No:
MOBILE No:
These numbers will eventually form a list only for the lifeguards.
(Please indicate if this may be a problem)
CHILD NAME & SCHOOL YEAR:
Please tick one of the following options:
I would like to sign up as a lifeguard and will attend the training course on Tuesday 19 <sup>th</sup> June at 1.30pm and will attend the pool awareness session once dates are confirmed
2) I am not able to help with the pool this year
I have a first aid qualification and enclose a copy of my certificate. I will attend the pool awareness session once dates are confirmed

MANY THANKS